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March 31, 2021 

Term 1, Week 10 

 
 

 

What’s On at BDPS? 

 

 

 
 

 
Calendar Term 1, 2021 

Thursday April 1 

Easter Hat Parade & Raffle (9.00am) 

AFL Footy Clinic (10am – 11am) 

Free Dress 

Term 1 Ends (1.20pm) 

Friday April 2  Good Friday Public Holiday 

Monday April 5 Easter Monday Public Holiday 

Calendar Term 2, 2021 

Monday April 19 Term 2 Begins 

Sunday April 25 Anzac Day  

Monday May 3 Cross Country – Riverside Park 

Friday May 7 Mother’s Day Luncheon  

Tuesday May 11 – 

Thursday May 13 
NAPLAN testing – Grade 3 & 5 

Mon May 17 – Wed May 19 Camp Kookaburra 

Monday May 24 Young Leaders Conference (Gr. 6’s)  

 

 

 Cricket Success! 
Last Friday at the Swan Hill 
Showgrounds, Ben and Darcy 
represented our school in the Swan 
Hill District Small Schools Cricket 
Team.  

The two boys played extremely well 
along with their team mates from 
Woorinen, Nyah and Lake Boga and 
won the Division 2 competition.  

The Grand Final against Saint 
Joseph’s from Kerang was hotly 
contested but thanks to some late 
wickets the Small Schools team 
won.  

 

 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM – Thursday April 1 

FREE DRESS DAY & EASTER HAT PARADE 

 

 

 



 

Principal’s Report 

 

 

Happy Easter BDPS! 
 

 

We would like to wish everyone a very happy Easter. We hope 
our families have a safe and restful break ready to return for a 
busy Term 2 at the school. Tomorrow, Thursday April 1 will be 
Allyrah and Brydee’s last day at BDPS as they move back to 
Bendigo during the holidays. We will miss the girls a lot and wish 
them along with Skye and Nathan all the best in the future.  

A huge thanks to everyone for their donations for the Easter 
Raffle pictured below. The raffle will be drawn after the Easter 
Hat Parade, which begins at 9.00am. Please ensure all tickets 
and money have been returned before school on Thursday April 
1.  

Our final day of term will finish at 1.20pm. A reminder that 
students may wear free dress on this day and can pack footy 
boots and a football jumper for the clinic beginning at 10am. 
 

.  

On Tuesday March 30 we concluded our Inquiry unit with a 
Koorie Culture session with Cain, Joanne and Jacinta Chaplin. 
Students made jewellery, learnt a traditional platypus dance, 
threw boomerangs and met a baby joey kangaroo. It was a 
wonderful session and we thank Cain, Joanne and Jacinta for 
giving up their time to take the session.  
 
The school is involved in the ANZAC Day Appeal with items for 
sale at the office. Prices are pictured below. Please send cash 
only to school with your child.  
 

 
ANZAC Day Appeal 

 
 

 Our weekly assembly is in the Lounge at 9.00am every Monday 
morning. Parents are welcome to attend. We congratulate the 
following students on their awards.  

Junior Student of the Week 

W9 – Indie Clarke 
 
Middle Student of the Week 

W9: Quordel Thomas 
 
Senior Student of the Week 

W9: Lachlan Matthews 
 
Principal Award 

W9: Allyrah & Brydee Whiteman 
 
Enjoy your Week, 
Thanks, Phil 
 

   
     Principal Award Winners: Allyrah & Brydee Whiteman.  

. 
 

 
Week 9 Student of the Week Award winners: Indie, Quordel & 

Lachlan.   
 

 



 

 
Meg with Clap Sticks. 

 

 
Joanne playing a traditional game with the whole school. 

 

 
Jacinta with a very young Joey. 

 
Week 9 Home Reading Award – Brydee & Indie. 

 

 
Jacinta explaining how to throw the boomerang.  

 

 
Ben throwing the boomerang. 

 
 


